Club PNG—2019-2020
Moline Public Library
Dear Parents/ Guardians: 



The Moline Public Library is hosting a series of program for students in grades 4-10 as part of the Next Generation Grant through the Illinois State Library. Registration is required for all programs and seating is limited. Parents and siblings are welcome to observe these programs.
Students will be expected to behave in a safe and courteous manner, and those who do not will be asked to observe rather than participate for the remainder of the session. Expectations include:
· Follow all instructions given by the mentors and librarians.
· Be courteous to the mentors, librarians, and fellow students.

· Pay attention and participate in the task at hand.

· Handle equipment safely and responsibly. 

· Clean up at the end of the session as requested.

· Cancel reservations if not able to attend.

Thank you for your participation and helping make this a positive experience for everyone!
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Student Name: _________________________________________________________________________
____ I have read and agree to the program expectations. I will act in a responsible manner while participating in these events. 

____________________________________________________

Student Signature

____ I have read the expectations and my child has permission to participate in Club PNG events. 

__________________________________  
__________________________________
__________
Parent/Guardian Name


Parent/Guardian Signature


Date

Mentors and/or librarians may take photographs during the programs. Please indicate below if you do not give permission for the photographs to be used for the following purposes:

_____ No
In-house and on social media to promote the library.

_____ No
Sent to the State Library for grant reporting.

